Denise Moonex (VPA)

From: contact@engage.vic.gov.au

Sent: Sunday, 21 November 2021 9:48 PM
To: amendments

Subject: Making a submission Form Submission

Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage Victoria website.

First name

leighton

Last name

barbu

Postcode

Are you making this submission as:

An individual

Does your submission relate to an address within the Beveridge North West precinct?

Yes

Email



Daytime contact number

Write your submission

My main concerns are the traffic that it will create in the area and the dust related diseases like silicosis
that this will cause to the residents in the area. It's absolutely insane that they can contemplate building a
quarry between 2 growing suburbs- Wallan and Beveridge. This issue has not received the attention it
should have in the local media, since the owners of the quarry also own the local paper. This is going to

have a very negative impact on the towns.

I confirm that | have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission.

Yes

To view all of this form's submissions, visit

This is not SPAM. You are receiving this message because you have submitted feedback or signed up to Engage Victoria. If
you think you have been sent this by mistake please contact us at contact@engage vic.gov.au.

Privacy Policy Log In to Site

Produced by The State Government of Victoria. All rights reserved.

Click here to report this email as spam.



From: contact@engage.vic.gov.au

To: amendments
Subject: Making a submission Form Submission
Date: Wednesday, 12 January 2022 8:45:19 AM

Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage

Victoria website.

First name

Leighton

Last name

Barbu

Postcode

Are you making this submission as:

An individual

Does your submission relate to an address within the Beveridge North West precinct?

Yes

Email

Daytime contact number

Write your submission



To whom it may concern I'm writing in regards to the planned quarry planned for
Beveridge/wallan i do not wish to support this planned development as we have enough
issues of traffic already causing major safety problems on the Northern hwy

And surrounding roads as we only have 1 entry and exit to the hume freeway citybound we
also don't want dust covering the towns of wallan and Beveridge and excessive noise
pollution all day and night from blasting also causing damage to surrounding properties and
harmful clouds of dust that may lead to long term diseases.

We have natural springs and creeks running around the area that is proposed for this
development that will harm the natural biodiversity and conservation of the wallan

environment for which or children will suffer in the long term

| confirm that | have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission.

Yes

| agree to the Collection Notice

Yes

To view all of this form's submissions, visit

This is not SPAM. You are receiving this message because you have submitted feedback or signed up to
Engage Victoria. If you think you have been sent this by mistake please contact us at
contact@engage.vic.gov.au.

Privacy Policy Log In to Site

Produced by The State Government of Victoria. All rights reserved.

Click here to report this email as spam.





